
 

From: Timothy A. Cartwright, Center for High Throughput Computing 
 University of Wisconsin–Madison 
 1210 West Dayton Street, Madison, WI 53706 
 United States 

To: Roy Chartier, Cancer Computer – The Supercomputer for Cancer Research 
 302 - 80 Aberdeen Street 
 Ottawa, Ontario K1S 5R5 
 Canada 

Date: 7 November 2019 

Roy, 

Thank you for your recent contribution of ten HP ProLiant DL360 servers.  Your contribution was made 
for the benefit of the Open Science Grid (OSG) and the University of Wisconsin–Madison Center for 
High Throughput Computing (CHTC).  Please be assured that we have received your contribution and 
it will be put to use in the manner you have specified. 

You may consider this letter to be your official receipt from CHTC for the property described above.  
This contribution is made with the stipulation that it be used for the benefit of science via the OSG.  

The U.S. Internal Revenue Service (IRS) further requires us to state that you have received no goods or 
services in exchange for this contribution, or the value of any items received in exchange for this 
contribution falls within the definition of “low cost articles” under section 513(h)(2) of the IRS Code. 

We want you to know that we are most grateful for this gift. Less than 20% of the total University budget 
now comes from the State of Wisconsin, and private support — such as yours — is helping us maintain 
and enhance the University. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Sincerely, 

 
Timothy A. Cartwright 
Deputy Executive Director, Open Science Grid


